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February 20, 2013

To the Members of the Senate Resources Committee,

I'm Doug Schwartz, employee of Arrowhead Transfer, agents for Alaska Marine
Lines and Lynden Transport. | simply want to state my support for a fair oil tax
reform. In my opinion, Alaska needs to be #1 again in oil production!

Doug Schwartz

Box 19

Wrangell, Alaska 99929
907-874-3314

Cell: 907-305-0383



